
RCPE will participate in the upcoming Friendship Exchange when the USA team consisting of 3 

couples and one single lady from West Texas & New Mexico in the United States of America visit 

South Africa from the 20th until the 24th of February. 

RCPE club member and Director of Foundation, Grant Adam, will host two couples from this team 

by providing accommodation and breakfast. It is important to also have the club’s support to provide 

assistance with dinner arrangements for one of the evenings. 

Fellow club members are also requested to support with getting the visitors from Grant’s home to the 

various venues or meeting points and back. The host or club member does not need to spend the 

whole day with the group, but are welcome to if they so wish.    

 

 

Lonnie and Ardeth Leslie: 
 

Lonnie is from the Rotary Club of Clovis, New Mexico. Lonnie is 

the Team Leader for the group and is a Past District Governor 

2014/2015. Lonnie is involved in restoring antique cars, flying radio 

controlled model planes, and dog training.   

 

His wife, Ardeth, likes reading, scrapbooking, and exercising.   

 

Gaby and Fernando Lopez: 
 

Fernando is from the Camino Real Club, in El Paso, Texas. He plays 

tennis and a little golf and likes to ride his bicycle and practice 

archery. 

 

His wife, Gabriela, also plays tennis and likes to ride her bike. 

 

 


